

The Wallich Centre

Cathedral Road Pontcanna Cardiff CF11 9JF

2066 8464 029 2066 8461 mail@thewallich.net www.thewallich.com

20th June 2017

Dear Jeff & the Members of In The Loop,

On behalf of the residents and everyone we support at The Wallich, I would like to thank you and the members of In The Loop for your very generous donation of £1,157 which you presented to me on 19th June 2017. I would also like to thank you and your colleagues for providing and collating the details of your individual donations so that we are able to claim an additional £289.25 in Gift Aid which will make a real difference to the lives of people experiencing homelessness in South Wales.

Your generosity will help The Wallich to continue the vital work that we do in preventing homelessness and supporting those who are most vulnerable to re-build their lives. Your gift will help to us to get people off the streets, keep people off the streets, and create opportunities for some of the most vulnerable and marginalized people in our community.

I look forward to updating you on how your gift is making a difference, but should you or any of the members wish to visit any of our projects to see first-hand how your gift is helping, please let me know as I would be delighted to arrange this for you.

Thank you once again for your kind support.

With Very Best Wishes,

Mike Cowley

Fundraising & Partnerships Senior Manger Email: Michael.cowley@thewallich.net

Phone: 029 2066 0469













